CURRENT DUAL CREDIT STUDENTS: 
ALL STUDENTS SHOULD TRY TO EMAIL YOUR TEACHERS IF POSSIBLE. 
If your class(es) are online continue working on them because they are right on schedule. IF you have trouble getting internet with your laptop try to contact your teacher through email on your phone to let them know. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]IF your class was a face-to-face class please login to yur CANVAS account and complete assignments through there.  If your class was on the West Campus we are still waiting to hear from Del Mar the various plans, but please check your CANVAS to see if they have posted online work for you. We have already posted how to access your online account on the GPHS website if you do not know how to access CANVAS this will help. If you do not have an account please see the GPHS Counselor website in the Dual Credit section to review the various instructions listed there. 
ALL CURRENT DUAL CREDIT STUDENTS NEED TO CONTINOUSLY CHECK THEIR DEL MAR EMAILS. 
Login to WEBDMC to see your email. IF you do not know how to login please see HOW TO instructions on the Dual Credit link on the GPHS Counselors’ page. 
Feel free to follow Del Mar Dual Credit on Facebook. 
Del Mar Dual Credit has a FACEBOOK PAGE where they are posting information. They are listed under DEL MAR EARLY COLLEGE PROGRAMS ON FACE BOOK. PLEASE SIGN UP FOR  THE GPHS DEL MAR DUAL CREDIT REMIND 101 ACCOUNT TO GET UPDATES AND BE ABLE TO COMMUNICATE QUICKLY WITH DEL MAR: Text: @ca9f26 to the number: 81010.
Additionally, FAQs posted on the DMC COVID-19 page will be updated on a continual basis and comments/questions can be emailed to covid19@delmar.edu.  
QUESTIONS FOR DUAL CREDIT ACADEMIC CLASSES CAN ANSWERED THROUGH VICTORIA PREECE AT vpreece@delmar.edu or 361.271.7594.
ELECTIVE/CTE (WELDING, Cosmetology, Auto, FIRE, CULINARY, EMT, Process Tech, Engineering) contact your instructor first. If you cannot reach them  please contact Nicole Kindzirsky at  Cell: 361-271-9242
Email: nkindzirsky@delmar.edu .
Mrs. Teel is  as well at cteel@g-pisd.org .
HEALTH SCIENCE CLASSES WILL HAVE TO BE WAIVED FOR THE REST OF THE SEMESTER SINCE ONLINE TEACHING IS NOT A POSSIBILITY. 
If you have questions please contact Lee Rogers at lrogers@g-pisd.org. 
